
CITY OF 

UCSON 

Notice of Mayor's Hearing on 

Employee Compensation 

Notice is hereby given to the members of the Mayor and Council and to all 
interested parties that the Mayor will hold a hearing on Monday, April 15, 2024, 

at 4:00 p.m. for the consideration of the following: 

Mayor's Public Hearing regarding the 2025 Compensation Plan for the 

Employees of the City of Tucson 

To ensure that any dispute raised is fully understood, all disputes must be 
submitted in writing and sent to the City Clerk's Office by email at 
cityclerk@tucsonaz.gov by 5:00p.m. on Monday, April 15, 2024. Each employee 
who wishes to present a dispute must sign the dispute and any representative 
selected by an employee to represent them must sign the dispute form. 

City employees or interested parties wishing to speak during the 
compensation hearing must submit a written request to speak to 
cityclerk@tucsonaz.gov no later than 12:00p.m. on Monday, April 15, 2024. 

Your email should include your name and phone number. 

Doors to the Mayor and Council Chambers will open at 3:30 p.m.


